
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
Date:  February 18, 2025 

 

To:  Current and Former Morgan County Employees 

 

From:  Morgan County HR 

 

Subject:  IMPORTANT HEALTH COVERAGE TAX DOCUMENTS 

 

The Paperwork Burden Reduction Act was passed in December 2024, and now Affordable Care 

Act Reporting no longer requires employers to print and furnish a Form 1095-C to former and 

current employees.  HR will continue to provide required health care coverage information to 

the Federal Government.  You may request a copy of your Form 1095-C by using the contact 

information below. 

 

Andrea Hamlett 

Personnel Specialist 

Email: ahamlett@morgancounty-al.gov  (please include “1095-C Request” in your subject line) 

Phone: (256) 351-4733 

Mailing Address: PO Box 668, Decatur, AL 35602 
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